
From: robert chang  
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 10:35 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: Town File: D03-18015 8905 Bayview Ave Drat Plan 

Dear Sir/Madame, 

I am  opposed to the said proposed draft plan  on 8905 Bayview Ave. The proposed 
townhouses would be built too close to the genuine lane townhouses and inevitably 
noise would be an issue and the height will completely tower over our residences.  
Thanks. 

Robert Chang  
105 Genuine Lane 
Richmond Hill 
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